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Agenda Item 41, Applicant Daniel Levy, AlA, Assisted Liv Fac, File#8-F-13-UR

Cynthia Orr <cynthiaorr98@yahoo.com> Sun, Sep 8, 2013 at 2:03 PM
Reply-To: Cynthia Orr <cynthiaorr98@yahoo.com>
To: "bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org" <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

MPC Commissioners, | am writing to urge you to consider changing the drive entrance for the proposed
assisted living facility from Northshore Drive to Tooles Bend Road. As a new resident to Knoxville, I have
become very aware of the hazardous conditions entering and exiting Northshore Drive from the area where
the proposed assisted living facility will be built. Visibility is very poor, and driving speeds are in excess of
the posted speed (40), so unsafe conditions exist. Please do not approve adding another entrance so close
to the existing subdivisions, compounding the unsafe conditions. Please use the existing Tooles Bend Road
for the new facility access.

Cynthia Orr

8800 Laurel Grove Lane
Knoxville, TN 37922
865-399-8360
cynthiaorr98(@yahoo.com
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Cobblestone Park access

Elizabeth C Gibson Sheeley <crissygibson@icloud.com> Sat, Sep 7, 2013 at 2:15 PM
To: "bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org" <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

subject:

Agenda Item 41, Applicant Daniel Levy, AIA, Assisted Living Facility , File # 8--
F--13--UR

Please consider changing the driveway entrance for the proposed assisted living facility from Northshore
Drive to Tooles Bend Road. Doing this will be safer for traffic on Northshore, and vehicles going in and out
of the assisted living facility will be readily accommodated via Tooles Bend.

Thank you,

Crissy & Lynn, IV Sheeley

Sent from my iPhone
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Agenda Item 41, Applicant Daniel Levy, AIA, Assisted Living Facility, File # 8-
F-13-UR

FREDDIE VAZQUEZ <fvazquez13@msn.com> Mon, Sep 9, 2013 at 11:27 AM
To: bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org
Cc: ievazquez <ievazquez@msn.com>

My wife Irma E. Vazquez and I are residents of Cobblestone Park and want to address an issue
of concern related to the above subject. Please consider changing the driveway entrance for
the proposed assisted living facility from Northshore Drive to Tools Bend Road. The road
curvature at the proposed driveway location and the addition of another close by entrance/exit
to/from Northshore drive could represent a safety issue. Relocating the entrance to Tooles Bend
Road will be safer for traffic on Northshore, and vehicles going in and out of the asssisted living
facility will be readily accomodated via Tooles Bend.

Thanks for you attention to this matter. Sincerely,

Freddie N. Vazquez
8707 Paxton grove Lane
Knoxville, TN 37922
fvazquez13@msn.com

Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> Mon, Sep 9, 2013 at 11:42 AM
To: Dan Kelly <dan.kelly@knoxmpc.org>, Mark Donaldson <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>

[Quoted text hidden]

Betty Jo Mahan

Administrative Assistant
Metropolitan Planning Commission
(865) 215-2506
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